Atlantic Academy Primary











Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment

Dear Parents.

What a busy week we've had this week at Atlantic Academy!

Enrichment

This week sees the last of our Spring term Enrichment sessions. **All Enrichment activities** will finish on Friday 1st April. We have a large Enrichment program set up for the Summer term and will be publishing information regarding this after the Easter Holidays.

Thank you to everyone who has participated in the Enrichment program, it's been wonderful to see a range of activities taking place providing our students with opportunities to develop their interests beyond our usual curriculum.

Book Fair

It's been a number of years since we have managed to invite the book fair into school and it was wonderful to see it so popular with all our families. A very big thank you to everyone who supported the school and purchased books. Thanks to your support and generosity we earnt over £400 worth of books for our Primary Library! I know we will have lots of excited children looking out for our new collections over the coming weeks.

Easter Events

As the end of term approaches, we have been busy planning some Easter activities and events. During School hours our Year 3 and 4 pupils will be taking part in an Easter Story Challenge. In the final week of term, Miss Powell and her team will be running an Easter Egg Hunt, this will be hosted after school and we would ask for Parents to be in attendance to support this activity. A small donation will be required to participate in the event. Finally, on the last day of term we are inviting all Children from Reception to Year 3 to join us in an Easter Bonnet parade. We can't wait to share pictures and success stories of our Easter activities with yo all.



Have a glorious sunny weekend - we've certainly had a sense of spring this week! I look forward to seeing you all on Monday.

Miss Heppell

Friday 25th March

This week we celebrated the achievements we made over our Spring term.

Heroes of the Week

Well done to everyone who was celebrated, keep up the amazing work.

March

30th - Y5 River Wey Trip (Swordfish) 30th - Year 2 SATs drop in session 31st - Sing Up Day

April

5th - Easter Egg hunt 7th - Y5 River Wey Trip (Hammerheads) 8th - Easter Bonnet Parade Years R - 3

Please ensure school visit consent is ticked on the SIMS parent app to ensure trip permission is granted.

